
 

 

ENGLISH: This is a notice about a project that replaces a culvert crossing for Redondo Creek.  A translated copy is available at the website listed below.  
SPANISH - ESPAÑOL: Este es un aviso sobre un proyecto que reemplaza la alcantarilla en Redondo Creek. Existe una copia traducida disponible en el sitio web que se indica 
abajo. 

KOREAN - 한국어: 이것은 Redondo Creek의 지하 배수로 교차 지점을 교체하는 프로젝트에 대한 공지입니다. 번역본은 아래 나열된 웹사이트에서 사용할 수 있습니다. 

RUSSIAN - РУССКИЙ: Это уведомление о реализации проекта по замене водоотводной трубы с пересечением Redondo Creek. Переведенную копию можно 
найти на указанном ниже веб-сайте 
VIETNAMESE - TIẾNG VIỆT: Đây là thông báo về một dự án sẽ thay mới ống cáp ngầm xuyên qua Redondo Creek. Bản dịch được đăng tại trang mạng dưới đây. 
 

www.cityoffederalway.com/redondoculvert 

 
 
 
 
January 26, 2022 
 
 
RE:  34293 – Redondo Culvert Replacement 

PROJECT & SURVEY NOTIFICATION 
 
Dear Property Owner/ Resident: 
 
The City of Federal Way is beginning the design of the 
Redondo Creek Culvert Replacement project.  This 
project is located along a utility access road off of 
Redondo Way S (just north of S Dash Point Road), shown 
as a star symbol on the attached vicinity map.  The current 
culvert does not have enough capacity to handle high 
levels of water flow.  The project will replace the failed 
culvert with one that is fish-passable. 
 
This project is scheduled to be constructed during the 
summer of 2023.   
 
The design of this project is funded by City of Federal Way 
Surface Water Management funds.  The construction of 
this project is currently unfunded, but the City is planning 
to include additional Surface Water Management funds for 
the construction costs in the 2023 City Budget.   
 
GeoEngineers is a consulting engineering firm that has been retained by the City to complete the 
engineering design for this project.  One of their first steps of the design is to survey the existing conditions 
within the project limits.  Over the next several weeks you may see surveyors along the utility road or the 
adjacent portion of your property completing the survey.  Your cooperation with the survey crews will be 
appreciated.  
 
If you are the owner or manager of a property leased to others (for example, a business complex or 
apartments), please share the news of this upcoming project with your lessees.  
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Christine Mullen, P.E. 
Senior Capital Engineer 
Christine.Mullen@CityofFederalWay.com 

PROJECT LOCATION 
 

 
 


